
Indian Institute of Banking & Finance

Clarification for Public Interest – Recruitment Process

It has been brought to the notice of the Institute that some unscrupulous elements are sending false
e-mails offering job in our Institute. The emails are falsely stated to be from Indian Institute of
Banking & Finance. Kindly note that our Institute has not sent any such mail and also does not
authorize any third party (such as vendors, placement services, recruitment agencies etc.) to make
any employment offers to the applicants / candidates on behalf of the Institute and does not collect
fee /recruitment charges etc. for referring and placing applicants / candidates with the Institute.
The Indian Institute of Banking & Finance is taking appropriate steps to tackle this issue.

In the meantime, the candidates are hereby advised not to respond to any fraudulent emails and
not to make any payments. If any such entity / individual fraudulently representing Indian Institute
of Banking & Finance approaches the job seekers, and the candidate pays any fee / charges /
payment to them, it will at a sole responsibility of the candidate.  Indian Institute of Banking &
Finance will not accept any liability for the actions of candidates on such spoofed mails /
communication.

In case of any clarifications please do contact us at hrd@iibf.org.in or call us at Tel No. 022-
25047074/ 25047044.


